NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on June 27, 2022 during the
District’s regular board meeting for the purpose of establishing, by resolution, the annual
appropriation limits for the 2022-23 fiscal year for the Cameron Park Airport District, as
described in article XIII B of the State Constitution. The proposed appropriation limits are
$79,231.64.

At said hearing the Cameron Park Airport District will consider all comments by interested
persons.

Dated: June 24, 2022

Jeff Robertson, Secretary
Board of Directors of Cameron Park Airport District
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